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Media Contact: Deputy Shade McMillian    Date: November 4, 2020 

LCSO Investigates Overnight Shooting 

On November 3, 2020 around 10 P.M., the Tallahassee Police Department responded to 

a residential area in the 3100 block of Huntington Woods Boulevard in reference to 

gunshots heard in the area. During the investigation, officers determined a Leon County 

Sheriff’s Office deputy’s house, patrol vehicle, and personal vehicle were shot several 

times. The deputy and his family were home at the time; however, no injuries were 

sustained.  

 

After conducting the initial investigation, the Tallahassee Police Department turned it over 

to the LCSO Violent Crimes unit.  

 

This is an ongoing investigation. LCSO is asking anyone with any information pertaining 

to the incident, to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at (850) 606-3300 or to remain 

anonymous, contact Big Bend Crime Stoppers at (850)574-TIPS (8477). 
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